
Agenda Item 8 
 

CAMBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

Council Meeting 4th July 2017 

Councillor Vacancies 

8.1  After the expiry of the notice period for the two Councillor vacancies, it has 

been confirmed by South Cambs District Council that an election has not been 

called, therefore the Parish Council can fill the vacancies by means of a co-

option.  

 The Parish Clerk will start the process of advertising the vacancies on the 

Parish Council’s noticeboards, Facebook, website and the Cambourne Crier.  

With the co-options to be considered at the Full Council meeting on the 5th 

September 2017.  


